
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: EB-2020-0246 Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 4:00:55 PM

From: Mary Ramsay 
Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2021 11:52 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2020-0246

I, Mary Ramsay and my husband, Edward Ramsay would like to voice our concern about the elimination of Hydro
One Networks Inc.’s Seasonal Class as it pretains  to our property. We  are worried about the potential impact this
will pose on our total monthly bill changes.

For this reason please to keep us informed on  all future proceedings on the OEB hearings to consider Hydro One
Networks’ proposed plan in eliminating the Seasonal Rate Class (EB-2020-0246).

Mary Ramsay

Sent from my iPhone




